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Subject: Heber Springs
Date: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 at 7:40:52 PM Central Daylight Time
From: Andy Ashley
To: Nancy Redican (ADE), Traci Holland (ADE), Melissa Matus (ADE), Tally Harp
CC: Julie Workman

I think I am answering your questions.  If not, please let me know.  

We will begin with 1 full-time virtual elementary teacher.  Our desire is for our virtual program to
grow.  When that occurs, we will transition more teachers to virtual, but that will be determined by our
student numbers.  

Dr. Andy Ashley
Superintendent
Heber Springs Schools
501-362-6712

Good evening!  We have had a quesQon arise from the State Board regarding your digital learning
applicaQon.  Please review the quesQon and be ready to answer tomorrow during the Board meeQng.

 

a. How many teachers at the lower elementary?  Will they be virtual only? The plan states
"some teachers will be virtual, some dual, and some simultaneous".  Could you be
specific about where and when each type would occur?

 

Please let us know if you have any quesQons!

 

Tally Harp, NBCT, Ed.S

District Support Specialist

Department of Elementary and Secondary EducaQon

Public School Accountability, Federal Programs

1 Capitol Mall Room 4C 300

Li[le Rock, AR 72201

501-682-4370


